
                                                                ROBINS INFANT II 

                                         SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER  2021 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to the 2021 - 2022 school year. We are so excited to begin a new school year at Day One 

Christian Academy with new babies and their families!!! We are very happy to have your child in our class this year. 

We have already met many of you, and are looking forward to meeting the remainder in the near future. A lot of our 

families, we have already met because we had their older children in our class in years past. It is so exciting to have 

brothers and sisters of our older children following in their sibling’s footsteps. We look forward to developing our 

relationships with families that are new to Day One. We are going to have a great year, and we will be hitting the 

ground running with exciting things to do and learn. 

             Our first Unit Topic will be All about me. We’ll practice name recognition as it relates to the children 

through songs, stories, class projects.  We will emphasize the importance families, being a part of God’s family and 

our school family. Our Memory Verses this month is: We have the Lord our God to help us. “2 Chronicles 32:8, 

NLT. The Fruit of the spirit Faithfulness. Our shape is a circle. Our color is red. We will introduce these through 

chapel lessons, playtime activities, class projects, music and stories. 

One of our projects this month will be making family trees for each child.  We would greatly appreciate if 

you could send pictures to class of your child and their family next week. 

This month is our Double Good Popcorn Sale.  This is very exciting, and we hope everyone participates. 

We will be sending home information soon in your child’s folder. 

              

  We are truly blessed at the opportunity to love your children and are thankful that you have chosen to place 

them in our care. We are anticipating a year full of memories with them. 

                                                          Dates to Remember 

                                          9/6            Program Closed – Labor Day 

                                          9/12          National Grandparent’s Day 

                                          9/14          Begins Double Good Popcorn Sale 

                                          9/15-16     Joy the Comfort Dog Visit @ 9:30-11Am 

                                          9/19          Baptism Class See gdlc.org 

                                          9/20-24     Holiday Preschool Portrait Week 

                                          9/22          Parent Chapel & See you at the Pole 

                                          9/25          Annual Shrimp Boil & Benefit Auction  

In Christ’s Love,  

Mrs. Cristina Freire & Miss Leah Allen 


